
Copy of Letter No.C3-25915/73 dated 28-12-73 from the Chief Conservator of Forests, Trivandrum  to all  

 

sub officers. 

 

 

Sub:-  Taking up work not provided in the plan of operation - Instruction – regarding   

 

 

 It has come to my notice that some of the officers of this Department are taking up works which 

are not provided in the plan of operations. When Government is approached for ratification there is 

adverse criticism. Due to the present financial stringency Government also find it difficult to accord 

sanction in such cases. 

 Therefore all officers are requested not to take up such works which are not provided in the 

plan of operation without prior sanction. The receipt of this letter may please be acknowledged.  

 

                Yours faithfully, 

                           Sd/- 

                                                                                                                         for Chief Conservator of Forests  

 

Endt. on HA.13675/73 dt. 18-12-1973. 

 

Copy to CH, KT, ML, TR, MR, PC and D Sections for necessary action. 

 

Copy to stock file  

            

                                                                        For Conservator of Forests 

         Trichur. 


